
 

 

Creative Kids Preschool 

2018 

Off to a Great Start!   
Our four years old classes are busy practicing writing their names. We have introduced the sight words 
a, I & and. We've started our letter bag guessing game. Many children forget to tell the clue and 
accidently say what’s in the bag. They will be professionals by the letter Z! 
Our three-year-old classes are working hard on tracing letters and numbers. In our clear bag, we bring in 
pictures of the letter of the week. 
All classes are working on walking in a line, sitting on the rug, cleaning up the room, putting our papers 
in our backpacks, and having good listening ears. The progress is amazing! 
  
 

Cold Season is upon Us 
We always ask that you keep your kids home 
from school when... 
*He or she has a fever (must be fever free for 
24hrs before returning to school). 
*He or she vomits (can return to school 24hrs 
after vomiting). 
* He or she have green mucus in their nose. 
Please make sure that your child washes  
her or his hands each morning before  
entering the classroom with the wipes  
that are provided, 
Practice covering their mouth and nose 
with a tissue when they cough or                

sneeze. Remind them to cover                     

coughs or sneezes using their                          

elbows instead of their hand when                      

tissue is not available.           

Show-tell 
On show-n-tell days please have your child 
bring one item from home that is special to 
him/her. All items should be appropriate for a 
school environment (no weapons please). 
Your child will have the opportunity to stand up 
in front of their classmates and tell them about 
their special item. 

 
Spook Fest 

 Saturday October 20th, 4pm - 7pm. 
Haunted trail, trick or treat street, costume 
contest and make-n-take your own pumpkin. 

 
Ages: 2Y and up 

                           $5/child 
Special event on November 10th more             

information to follow.            

 

Parents, 
Reminder…. Before leaving home please make sure your child goes to the 

restroom, it will be appreciated by your teacher and child. 

Picture Day will be October 10th and 11th 

Come with your Smile! 


